
 

     November 4, 2022 

The Honorable Frank Pallone     The Honorable Cathy McMorris Rodgers 
Chairman      Ranking Member  
Committee on Energy and Commerce  Committee on Energy and Commerce 
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Pallone and Ranking Member McMorris Rodgers: 

The undersigned organizations support H.R. 8059, the Recycling and Composting 
Accountability Act and H.R. 8183, the Recycling Infrastructure and Accessibility Act.  We believe 
that both bills would generate the necessary data and public-private partnerships to improve 
the accessibility of recycling infrastructure and solid waste collection in underserved 
communities, as well as to bolster the circular economy across the United States.  The Senate 
passed these bipartisan bills by unanimous consent, representing consensus support for key 
incremental progress on this important issue. 

 
We look forward to working with you to advance this legislation by the end of the year 

and other policies that prioritize recycling and circularity of the economy. 
 

Please feel free to contact Chuck Chaitovitz at cchaitovitz@uschamber.com should you 
require additional information. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
The Aluminum Association  
Can Manufacturers Institute 
Consumer Brands Association  
Flexible Packaging Association  
Glass Packaging Institute  
National Waste and Recycling Association 
Plant Based Products Council 
Plastics Industry Association  
U.S. Chamber of Commerce 

 
 

 
 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/8059/cosponsors
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/8059/cosponsors
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/8183

